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This Week

Summer Holiday: We hope you all have a wonderful summer break and we look forward 

to seeing everyone in September. We have INSET days on Monday 2nd and Tuesday 

3rd September, and our Transition Day on Wednesday 4th September, for which 

details have been sent to parents/carers of students involved. The start of term for 

all other students is Thursday 5th September.

Showcase DVDs: The DVDs of our recent Showcase will be sent home on 

Monday/Tuesday next week for everyone who ordered before the 16th July. Orders 

received after this date will be sent home in September.

Yearbook: This year’s Yearbook will be sent home to those who have ordered it before 

the end of term. There are a very limited number of additional copies available on a 

first-come, first-served basis. If you would like to order a copy please contact school 

reception. It is available to friends of the school as well as to our students and their 

families. The price is unchanged at £10 per copy.

Playground Opening Ceremony: We will be having an official opening for our improved 

playground facilities on Tuesday 23rd July at 1.30pm, with representatives from 

Santander Consumer Finance and Splash Projects.

Celebration Assemblies: Our Celebration Assemblies are on the last day of term, 

Tuesday 23rd July. The Primary Assembly is at 11am and the Seniors/Leavers 

Assembly is at 2pm. Parents/carers are invited to join us for these events.

Parking for End of Term Events: If you are attending any of the above events on the 

last day of term, please remember we have no parking available onsite. Please park 

nearby, showing consideration for our neighbours, and then walk into school.

School Meals Cost: From September, the cost of school meals will increase to £2.85 

per day.

Head2Head Theatre Events: Please see the attached flyers of summer events from 

Head2Head Theatre company.

Tesco Blue Tokens: We have been selected as a “Stronger Starts” charity for our 

local Tesco branches from now until the end of September. Please vote for us using the 

blue tokens at the checkouts in the following local branches: Tesco Express West 

Street, Tesco Extra Broadbridge Heath,Tesco Express Lambs Farm Road Tesco 

Express Small, ESSO Petrol Station, Redkiln Way & Tesco Express, St Leonard’s Road.

Letters Home
All Classes: Parent Questionnaire letter (sent by email)

Globetrotters & Divers: Class Changes for September (email.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Bridget, Astronauts: For using maths to 'crack the code' and for being so focused on the task.



Class News from Mountaineers Class
Mountaineers have loved visiting all the animals that have come to school. They have held the rabbits 

and guinea pigs. They have talked about how to look after the animals and what they need to keep 

them healthy. 

Mountaineers have watched the building work that is happening outside the classroom. They have 

talked about what is happening and have particularly enjoyed seeing the digger at work! The outside 

area is looking amazing, and Mountaineers are very excited to go outside again! 
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